
 
 
 

Information 14/ 2019-2020 

 

As reported in previous information bulletins, the academic calendar for this 2nd semester had to be 

adjusted to the pandemic situation in which we will complete and conclude the current academic year of 

2019-2020. 

 
Thus, in accordance with the recommendation of the Minister of Science, Technology and Higher 

Education, issued on April 17, 2020, we are preparing the institutional plan for a l gradual return to on-

campus activities, starting on May 4, 2020, only for students of health sciences cycles, in curricular units 

with laboratory and clinical components, who need the acquisition of skills that cannot be obtained in the 

distance learning modality. 

 
However, all course units, whose contents and skills can be acquired in the distance learning modality, 

will continue to be taught and assessed in this regime, until the end of the teaching calendar. 
Due to the cancellation of the Queima das Fitas do Porto 2020 program, the school break from May 4 to 8 

is also canceled, so there are classes on those days. 

 
For everyone's peace of mind, we would further like to inform you that the return to face-to-face 

education will be made in compliance with the rules issued by the Ministry of Health, namely with regard 

to the mandatory use of personal protective equipment, to enter and circulate on campus, reinforced 

with the use of other specific equipment, to attend laboratory and clinical classes. 
  
UFP, April 24, 2020. 
  
The Rector 
Prof. Doctor Salvato Trigo 

 


